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From: Baker, Prof R. 
Sent: 24 February 2003 17:06 
To:i .............................. C-ocie-~, .............................. i 
S u 6j-6 8f.-~6 ~-156-~ ................................................. 

Dear Rachel 

I have prepared a brief interim report and would like to email it - can you reply to this 
message to confirm it is OK to send it? 

Richard Baker 

Clinical Governance Research & Development Unit 
Department of General Practice & Primary Health Care 
University of Leicester 
Leicester General Hospital 
Gwendolen Rd 
Leicester LE5 4PW 

T 0116 258 4873 
F 0116 258 4982 

email [~ZZ~ .-.C.-~ ~ .-.e.-~-ZZ~ ] 
web www.le.ac.uk/cgrdu 


